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PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 INDELICATO REORGANIZATION TO THE CITY OF MANTECA (LAFC 33-23) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, January 11, 2024, at 9:00 A.M. in the 
Chambers of the Board of Supervisors on the 6th Floor, 44 North San Joaquin Street, 
Stockton, California, the San Joaquin Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) will 
conduct a public hearing to consider the Indelicato Reorganization to the City of Manteca.      
                                

The City of Manteca has submitted an application to annex approximately 40 acres to the 
City of Manteca consisting of one  (1) parcels APN’s 20410052. The proposed annexation 
site will detach from the Lathrop - Manteca Fire Protection District.  
 
The proposed annexation area is immediately north and west of existing City limit lines. 
This annexation will continue the northern expansion of the City toward the existing 
northern limit of the Del Webb community to the east, and the North West Airport Master 
Plan Area to the west in San Joaquin County. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please call the LAFCo business 
phone (209) 468-3198, email the Executive Officer at jhightower@sjgov.org or visit our 
website at www.sjgov.org/commission/lafco/home.     
 
 

       BY ORDER OF THE SAN JOAQUIN 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

Dated:  December 21, 2023                                          JD Hightower, Executive Officer 
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